Dear Parents/Carers,	
								
Welcome back! We hope you all had a peaceful Easter break. The children all seem relaxed and ready for their final term in Year 3! We are really looking forward to an exciting term of learning ahead of us and will be working hard with the children to make sure they are ready for their move up to Year 4. Please see below for details of the term ahead.

 
English
In English, children will be writing legend stories and character descriptions based on ‘The Egyptian Cinderella’. Children will be learning to write recounts and develop their narrative skills.  We will also look at writing an information text about Egypt-through a brochure and writing a narrative on Isis and Osiris. 
In reading, we will continue improving our skills in: retrieval, inference, questioning and evaluating skills. Children will continue finding evidence from the text. Our class books for this term include The Egyptian Cinderella.
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Maths
We follow the National Curriculum for Mathematics that covers a range of mathematical skills. This term we will be learning about fractions, time, money, statistics properties of shape and mass and capacity. We will continue uploading weekly homework via MyMaths and expect the children to be logging on to TTRS daily to practise their times tables.    
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Science
This term in Science, children will continue learning about plants, exploring their parts, growth needs, and how water is transported. They will also begin a new topic on light, learning how we see, how shadows form, and the dangers of sunlight. Throughout both topics, they will build their investigative skills through observation and fair testing.










RE
This term we will be learning about what different people believe about God.  

Computing
Throughout the term, the children will continue to develop their understanding of e-safety. We will be using Scratch to create a music sequence. 

Music
Music lessons are taught by Ms Gleasure. This term, children will explore R&B through Let Your Spirit Fly, using games, singing, instruments, and sign language. In the second half, they'll learn the disco song Bringing Us Together, listen to similar music, and finish with a class performance of their own arrangement.
 
History and Geography
In history, we will be learning about the ancient Egyptians and in geography we will be studying earthquakes.   

Art
Children will be learning about drawing with a focus on the artist Dapo Adeola.

PE
[bookmark: _GoBack]We will be looking at athletics. We will also develop our athletic skills and focus on developing agility.   

Languages
The children will be developing their knowledge and use of French.

Homework
Maths homework will continue to be set online through MyMaths, for which each child has their individual login. We will also continue practising timetables using TTRS. Homework is very important because it goes over what has been taught in the classroom the previous week.  We expect that all children complete their homework.  If your child is having difficulty with the homework, please let the class teacher know.



 
 
 
 














Reading
Children are expected to read at home every day and then record what has been read in their Reading Diary, which will be checked weekly in school. Reading is key to accessing all areas of the curriculum and needs to be practised at home as much as possible. 

Uniform and P.E
Thank you to all parents/carers for sending children in full school uniform. Year 3 will have indoor and outdoor PE each week, and children should wear their PE kits to school on those days—plain navy or black shorts/tracksuit bottoms and house-coloured t-shirts, with plain black shoes or trainers. Long hair must be tied back, and head coverings tucked into PE shirts for safety. Please provide a hair band if needed; stud earrings will be taped for health and safety.

PE Days:
3C:    Mondays and Wednesdays 
3M:   Mondays and Wednesdays  
3G:    Mondays and Wednesdays          

Attendance and Term Time Absence  
Please ensure your child arrives on time each day—gates open at 8.45am and the register is taken at 8.55am. Being present from the start of the day is vital for their learning. The Government expects a yearly attendance rate of 96%, so we kindly ask that extended absences are avoided. For exceptional circumstances, please submit a Permission for Absence form to Mrs Backory before booking any travel; each request will be reviewed individually and may require supporting evidence.

Important Dates
Bank Holiday: Monday 5th May 
Half Term: Monday 26th May – Friday 30th May 
Last Day of Term:  Wednesday 18th  July – school closes at 2.00 p.m.
Inset Days: 
Monday 2nd June – school closed for children
Monday 21st July- school closed for children
Tuesday 22nd July -school closed for children

If you have any questions or queries about anything mentioned in this letter please make an appointment with your child’s teacher. Thank you for your continued support.
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